

GREYHOUND CLUB OF AMERICA, INC.

Dear GCA Members,

October 27, 2002

Enclosed, please find the responses of the twelve Officer and Board Candidates to the seven questions listed below. Each candidate put much time and thought into answering the questions, so please read their answers carefully before voting.

Sincerely,

Sue LeMieux

QUESTIONS

- 1. How long have you been a member of GCA?
- 2. How many GCA Specialties have you attended in the last five years?
- 3. If elected, will you attend the GCA Club meetings in person?
- 4. Do you support the closing of the Stud Book?
- 5. What are the critical issues facing the GCA for which the Board should take leadership and be held accountable?
- 6. If elected, what do you commit to accomplish during your term and how will you go about doing it?
- 7. Specify your qualifications for the office you are seeking. Please consider including activities in Dog Clubs, Not for Profit Organizations, Trade Associations, Career and/or Life Experiences.